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State-bound Eagles: 
What a Fall it has Been! 

This fall has been an 
incredible time to be a Unity 
Eagle! Every athletic sent 
teams and/or individuals on 
to post-season play. Ann 
Boland and Mason Brown 
both qualified for State and 
ran at the State Cross Country 
Meet on Saturday, October 
30th. Mason finished with an 
excellent 14th place finish, and 
Ann made history and is the 
first female Cross Country 
runner to earn a medal at State 

as she placed 10th. The 
Unity/SCF Soccer team made it 
to Level 2, Girls Golf had Emily 
Schmid move on to sectionals, 
and the Tennis team moved on 
to sub-Sectionals. Football is 
competing at Level 3 and looks 
to move on to Level 4. In 
another historical turn of 
events, the Volleyball Team 
won Sectionals and is 
competing at State on Friday, 
November 5th. Good luck and 
congratulations to all! 

In schools across the globe, educators and parents are 
working with students to examine the impacts of 
social media on learning and mental health. Over the 
past two years, during the COVID pandemic, 
research from across the world indicates that 
depression and anxiety have increased amongst 
adolescent youth. Conversations regarding 

appropriate etiquette on social media are critical for 
students and youth to understand social norms and 
conduct. There are several options for parents and 
staff to utilize for guiding children on such content. 
ConnectSafely.org is an excellent resource for parents 
and teachers alike. This is an important topic that is 
always changing, we must adapt/plan accordingly.  
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Each year the Tennis Team hosts an 
athlete/staff tennis tournament to see 
who will rise to the occasion as 
champs! This year Hallie Nelson and 
Mr. Shawn Perkins served up some 
tough competition! 

Emma Mullin competed in the 
Wisconsin FFA Virtual State Talent 
Contest and showcased her excellent 
piano skills. She received gold for her 
performance and was the state 
runner-up! Congratulations Emma! 

Ann Boland and Mason Brown ran 
extremely well at the State Cross 
Country Meet on Saturday, October 
30th. Congratulations to both of 
them for a fantastic year. 

Unity School District will be hosting a 
Red Cross Blood Drive on Wednesday, 
November 10th. The blood drive will run 
from 9:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. This event is 
sponsored by the Student Council and 
National Honor Society. 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
The Unity FBLA got together for a 
Leadership Summit in October. 
They had a lot of fun working on 
leadership skills and preparing for 
another excellent year of FBLA. 
Keep up the great work! 
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